
Pembroke House, J. George Adami to Lady Osler. 133 Oxford st., w.1. September 21st. 1918. 

Dear Lady Osler, 
You will be glad to know that on making enquiries here I found that Lt.-Colonel Bell had already approved the transfer of Billy Francis to Oxford. Now all depends upon the War Office and its sanction. 

Yours very sincerely, 


